
 

 

Circular No – 039 / 2023 

Date: 18-03-2023 

To 

All Members of The Association 
 

CLARIFICATION ON NEEM SCHEME 
 

All India Council for Technical Education has released a notification F.No.3-

1/SDC/NEEM/2021 dated 16-03-2023 clarifying that no fresh admission will be 

carried out after discontinuation of the scheme w.e.f 23rd December 2022. 

However, the students enrolled under the National Employability Enhancement 

Mission (NEEM) prior to 04th January 2023 shall continue to receive training and 

certification under the NEEM Scheme till the completion of their training period.  

A copy of the notification dated 16-03-2023 is enclosed. 

For KARNATAKA EMPLOYERS’ ASSOCIATION 

       Sd/  

[B C Prabhakar] 

                         President 




